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Look and learn beyond the classroom | Have high aspirations and fulfil our potential   

Care, share and belong | Lead, teach and learn with passion 
 
 

 

12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Educational Trip to Flamingo Land: 16th July 2024 (Oak Trees and Conkers) 
 
As a treat for our wonderful children in the last week of term, we will be taking a trip to 
Flamingo Land on 16th July 2024.  
We will be participating in Key Stage-specific workshops on the day; carefully selected to 
enhance the curriculum content. 
  
Flamingo Land offers a fantastic blend of entertainment and wildlife, ensuring a day filled 
with excitement and fun for all participants. Children will have the chance to observe a 
variety of exotic animals, participate in the exciting workshops we have organised and enjoy 
the adventure playground, childrens rides etc.   
 
We will leave by coach at 9.15am and will return to school ready for the usual hometime 
pickup/taxis in the afternoon.   
 
Your child will need a packed lunch and should wear school uniform as usual. Please do not 
bring any fizzy drinks or glass bottles.  
  
It is vital that you give consent in order for your child/ren to attend the trip, please use this 
link: https://forms.gle/gc9163yp1jtcSn82A  
 
Payment must be made by the deadline (as detailed on the consent form above). This will 
be made available via ParentPay very soon- so do keep an eye out for this. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. We are more than happy to provide further information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in enriching our students' educational experiences. 
 
   
Kind regards 
Susie Kemp (School Administrator) on behalf of the class teachers 
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